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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Success for all, no excuses! This is the motto at The Webster school this year. Students and 
staff are working together to set goals and have a growth mindset. Webster’s students are off 
to a great start with AVID. They are working on organization, collaboration and higher level 
thinking.  Students are using their organizational tools to keep themselves organized and on 
track. Recently we held out first Celebration of Champions where students were recognized 
for accomplishments in academics and social skills. We were very excited to have Dr. Joyner, 
Mr. Asplen, Mr. Spaedt and CC the Character Pillar join us for the Character Counts awards. 
 

On Tuesday, November 10, 2015, the Webster PTO held their annual Fall Festival where 
families enjoyed a night of fun, games and togetherness.  More than 350 people attended this 
event. It was a great night for all!  We want to thank our PTO, parent and staff volunteers and 
all those who attended.  A special thanks to the following groups for donating to the Fall 
Festival: Amanda at Publix for donating the baked goods and prizes for our cake walk, 
Walgreens who donated water, Home Depot who donated building kits, the Feed Store for 
their Hay donation, Roger Hedge, helicopter pilot and owner of Altro Fitness and Deputy 
Mickey Butler, who provided security.   
 

Students are also working hard in their after school enrichment programs like, Webster Wind, 
a choral ensemble and Strings Alive, a strings ensemble.  We also are proud to support our 
Basketball team which is in its 4th year. We are excited that other schools are coming on board 
to join this program. We look forward to their games and performances in the near future.  
 
We are also looking forward to another year with Camp Champion. This is an after school 
tutoring and enrichment program for students in grades (3-5). Last year 159 students were 
able to participate. This program is made possible by Beaver Toyota and INK! The program 
will run January through March.  
 
Academically, the school is focusing on Being a Writer and improving our Literacy across the 
school. We are working hard to have every student grow and achieve to their highest 
potential. As always we thank the countless volunteers who come and assist us every day in 
making a difference in the lives of our children.           

 

2nd Picture Retakes  
 

3rd SAC / PTO Meeting (3:30 – 4:30) 
 

4th Box Tops are Due 
 

7th Devany & Marsh Field Study to GTM 
 

10th Holiday Luncheon for 

Parents/Guardians in grades (K-5) 
 

10th Holiday Dance for  (3rd – 5th 

Graders) 3:00 – 4:00 PM 
 

11th Fifth Grade Spelling Bee for 

classroom finalist in MKY 

14th – 18th Holiday Shop 

18th Second Quarter Ends 

January 
5th Teacher Planning Day – Student 

Holiday – No School 

8th End of the Quarter AVID 

Celebration 
 

11th Celebration of Champions and  

Report Cards 
 

18th MLK Day – Student/Teacher 

Holiday – No School 
 

20th  100th Day of School 
 

21st (PreK- 5) Science Fair                         

5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
 

29th Box Tops Due Today  

THANK YOU TO OUR BUSINESS PARTNERS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow The Webster School and PTO on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.com/WebsterPTOSt.Augustine?ref=aymt_homepage_panel 

 

The Elk Lodge of 

St. Augustine 

Ladera Management Group, LLC 

http://webster.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
https://www.facebook.com/WebsterPTOSt.Augustine?ref=aymt_homepage_panel


 

Webster’s Fourth Annual Holiday Shop 

 
 

The Holiday Shop provides an opportunity for students to shop and purchase gifts for their family members. 

The shop opens Monday, December 14th thru Friday, December 18th.  The shop will be open from (9:00 am 

– 2:00 pm) Monday, Tuesday and Thursday and from (9:00 am – 1:00 pm) on Wednesday and Friday.    

 

Your child will bring home an envelope with a form to create a shopping list and budget (please 

account for tax).  Teachers will be sending home information regarding their classes designated 

day and time to go shopping at the Holiday Shop.  It is important that students bring their 

shopping list and budget with them on their shopping day 

 

There will be volunteers available to help the students with their shopping.  If you are a registered volunteer 

and would like to help we would love to have you!  Contact the PTO at thewebsterpto@gmail.com to sign up. 

 

Box Tops 
This past month Box Top collection raised 
$212.70. Thank you to everyone that 
participated. 
 

Congratulation to Class Winners: 

1st Place 2nd Place 3rd Place 

Mrs. Povia’s 

Class 

Mrs. Orta’s 

Class 

Ms. Getz’s 

Class 

First place winners get to pick a pizza party or 
Chick-fil-a! 
 

The next contest will end on Friday, December 
4th. We are $486.80 away from out next 
school wide prize and reaching 50% of our 
goal...No Homework Day!  
 

After our next contest we will be drawing a 
participation prize. Every class that participates 
this nine weeks will be entered to win...Free 
Ice Cream! 

Picture Retakes 
Individual Picture 

Retakes will be on 

Wednesday, December 

2nd.  If your child is new 

to Webster or if you 

had your child’s photo taken in 

October.   
 

If you are a first time picture taker 

and would like to purchase pictures, 

please send in a note to the front 

office so an envelope can be sent 

home with your child with all the 

ordering information.  
 

If your child is taking a retake, the 

entire picture package you received 

has to be returned or pictures 

cannot be taken. 

Holiday Dance 
3rd, 4th, and 5th Graders 

 

Thursday, December 

10th students in third, 

fourth and fifth grade 

are welcome to attend 

our annual Holiday 

Dance.   

The dance will begin at 3:00 pm 

and end at 4:00 pm.  Parents 

must come inside and show 

picture ID to pick up 

students.   

The cost is $5.00 which includes 

a drink and a snack. 

 
 

Free Screening of “A Christmas Story” 
 

A free drive-in screening of "A Christmas Story" will be presented on Friday, December 11, 

2015, at Anastasia State Park as part of the St. Augustine Amphitheatre and Community First 

Credit Union's A December to Remember festivities.   

 

Vacationers and locals are invited to drive up in the car with family and friends to enjoy this 

classic holiday comedy about Ralphie's Christmas wish.  Along with watching the free movie, 

visitors and locals will be able to enjoy visits with Santa, train rides, face painting, and a bounce 

house starting at 5:30 p.m. The movie begins at 7 p.m.  Admission: FREE 

 

When? Friday, December 11, 2015. Gates to the holiday play area at the Amphitheatre open at 5:30 p.m. Movie 

starts at 7 p.m.   Where? The St. Augustine Amphitheatre is located at 1340 C A1A South in St. Augustine Beach. 

 

mailto:thewebsterpto@gmail.com
http://augustine.com/event/december-to-remember


 

 

 

ESE Parent Advisory Council  

The ESE Parent Advisory Council 

meets throughout the year to 

inform the school district of ways 

in which it can improve efforts in 

serving students with disabilities.  
 

The next meeting is scheduled for 

December 1, 2015 from 6:00 – 

7:30 p.m. at Creekside High 

School. All parents of students 

with disabilities are invited to 

participate.   
 

For more information, contact 

the ESE office at 547-7712.   

 

Santa Suit on the Loose 

This event will benefit St. Augustine Youth 

Services. The first 100 registered adult 

runners will receive a free Santa Suit for 

the event. Children registrants will receive 

a Santa inspired t-shirt.  
 

This run/jog/walk follows a flat 3.1 mile 

course through St. Augustine Beach 

neighborhoods and starts and finishes at St. Augustine Beach Pier Park.  The 

registration fees is $30 per person.  This is a charitable event benefiting the 

St. Augustine Youth Services.    
 

Packet Pick up located at Reunion Bank – 2198 A1A St. Augustine from 11am – 

7pm on December 11th.  You may also pick up your packet on the morning of 

the race.  If you register the day of the race the fee is $35 and registration 

begins at 6:30 am.  The race will begin at 8:00 am.  For more information visit 
http://www.racesmith.com/races/SantaSuitsOnTheLoose5K.html.  

23rd Annual CARD Conference - Orlando 
The Annual Statewide CARD Conference is Florida’s premier 
conference on Autism Spectrum Disorders for professionals 
and families. National experts and regional professionals offer 
informative and stimulating presentations on a variety of 
topics on research, innovation, and effective educational 
programs for individuals with autism, deaf-blindness and 
related disabilities.  This year’s conference will be held 
January 28-31, 2016.  Registration is now open:  
http://www.cardconference.net/ 

 

FDLRS/NEFEC Child Find 

Do you have any concerns about your child’s; 

Speaking.... understanding... moving or playing... seeing or 

hearing... getting along with other children... learning and 

paying attention.... self-help skills including: feeding,                

dressing and toileting? 

If you have questions or concerns about your child, 

birth to 5 years of age, please contact 

FDLRS/NEFEC Child Find 

386-329-3811 or Toll Free 1-800-227-6036 

Website: www.nefec.org/fdlrs 

 

Character Counts 

Recognition 

November’s Pillar - Citizenship  
Kindergarten First Grade Second Grade 

 

Booth’s Class – Zauria A. 

Gurick’s Class – Saige G. 

Moore’s Class – Ella H. 

D. Wright’s Class – Ava M.  

 

Bauer’s Class – Jackson P. 

Flores’ Class – Justin F. 

Orta’s Class – Hunter R. 

Price’s Class – Emily B. 

C. Wright’s Class – Jack H. 

Colsant’s Class – Kelsei L. 

Every’s Class – Alfie R. 

Getz’s Class – Samantha K.  

LaHatte’s Class – Emileigh A. 

Whitlock’s Class – Kora P. 

Curtan’s Class – Kearah P. 

Third Grade Fourth Grade Fifth Grade 
Arnold’s Class – Morgan E.  

Daniel’s Class – Jackson H. 

Grace’s Class – Chloee S.  

Povia’s Class – Deagan P. 

Villacci’s Class – Victoria W. 

Fairchild’s Class – Makayla M. 

Hansen’s Class – Destiny B. 

Thomas’ Class – Isabella B.  

Welch’s Class – Teresa S. 

DiBella’s Class – Skyler H.  

 

Abbey’s Class – Ian M. 

Bradshaw’s Class – Ben B.  

Devany/Frank’s Class – Jillian G. 

Marsh’s Class – Jennifer T.   

 

http://www.racesmith.com/races/SantaSuitsOnTheLoose5K.html
http://www.cardconference.net/
http://www.nefec.org/fdlrs


 

 

Name: _____________________   Teacher: __________________Gr. _____ 

December Box Top Collection 

 
1. Clip Box Tops: check the expiration date. 

2. Tape or glue clipped Box Tops to this sheet. 

3. Submit completed sheet to your child’s teacher by Friday, December 4th. 

 

     

     

     

     

     

 


